A top administrator from the Holocaust Musreum in Washington D.C. was chosen this week as the new Director of the 9/11 Memorial Museum planned for the WTC site. The LMDC and WTC Memorial foundation tapped Alice M. Greenwald, who has worked at the Holocaust Museum since 1996 and served as a member of the original design team for the museum's permanent exhibition. Greenwald says she looks forward to working with 9/11 family members in creating the Memorial Museum, "They have to have a privileged voice in the process.” She added, "By the same token, you have to create a narrative that allows your visitor to come in and understand what happened. It's a partnership," as quoted in a New York Times article. 
